Department of Geography
Asansol Girls’ College

NOTICE

This is to notify that the Department of Geography, Asansol Girls’ College is going to organize a Farewell Program on 25/06/2025 at 12 pm. in the Department of Geography on the occasion of the retirement of Prof. Subhendu Jana. All the students of the Department of Geography are directed to attend the program positively.


                                                                               Sd/-
                                                                          Ananda Let
Date: 18/06/2025	Co-ordinator
                                                                    Dept. of  Geography
                                                                  Asansol Girls’ College
